
 

For Local 8 Members at Tri-Cities Community Health 
April 19, 2024 

   

Ratification Results 
 
Congratulations!!! 
 
The ratification vote passed with a very clear YES vote.   
 
As we work to get the new contract printed and implemented, the Union will be 
working with each employee to make sure that they are on the correct Step on the 
new wage scale.  Your Union Rep, Angie Wedekind, was able to speak to many 
employees during the vote, but we know that not everyone was able to attend those 
meetings.  If you did not receive your new Step placement information, please email 
angie@opeiu8.org, provide your full name and classification, and Angie will respond to 
you with your Step information and Retro payment amount. Please be patient as there 
are a lot of you and it will take time to respond to everyone. 
   
Questions? Contact your Union Representative, Angie Wedekind, 
at angie@opeiu8.org.  
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